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13 June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Parent Governor Vacancy - Parent Vote 
 
Further to the recent Parent Governor vacancy, I am pleased to confirm that we have had two candidates put themselves 
forward to serve on our Local Governing Committee. 
 
This is brilliant news as we continue to work to provide a GREAT education for your children. At present, we only have one 
vacancy on our Governing Board and therefore we are seeking your vote for whom you would like to nominate to serve. 
 
The submitted biographies and voting form can be found here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/TQNAhVtH9q 
 
Please cast your vote by Wednesday 28th June 2023, 4pm. 
 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to consider these wonderful applications and expressions for service to our school and 
your children. 
 
If you have any questions or difficulties completing the form, please do not hesitate to contact me by emailing, 
jbond@copleyacademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

J.Bond 
 

Jacob Bond 
Clerk to the Local Governing Committee 
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